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Oppose the unsafe reopening of UK schools
and universities! Attend Online Educators
Rank-and-File Committee meeting
18 September 2020

   We urge educators and students in Britain to register
and participate in the online forum of the Educators
Rank-and-File Committee being held on Saturday,
September 19 at 2 p.m. The reopening of schools in just
a short two weeks has led to outbreaks of infections in
over 1,100 schools across the UK.
    Please register here to attend and participate in this
critical event.
   Testing is on the verge of collapse as thousands wait
for days to get an appointment and the track and trace
system is in an utter state of chaos. The infection rates
are doubling every week, hospital admissions are on the
rise and deaths are increasing. All of this was
foreseeable and predictable. The government’s
response, backed and supported by the Labour Party
and the trade unions, is to continue with the deadly
reopening of schools and universities in the interests of
continuing the production of wealth for the rich.
   The Socialist Equality Party is providing the only
viable opposition to this deadly agenda through the
formation of independent educators rank-and-file safety
committees to protect lives.
    Please register  here  to attend and participate in
this critical event. 
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